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SUBJECT: Product Statement for ECM 3 Gas Engine Control  

 

The Woodward ECM 3 Gas Engine Control platform is an important product line to Woodward. We will 

continue to offer the product for non-ROHS applications; whereas, the ROHS version of ECM 3 will not 

be supplied by Woodward. The processor used in ECM 3 is not ROHS compliant and there is no ROHS 

equivalent processor available. Woodward explored other venues, which would be a process 

modification of the assembly process; since, the processor is not recommended for new design by the 

supplier, Woodward will not pursue any assembly process modifications.   

 

Going forward Woodward will continue to support the ECM 3 “as it is” for non-ROHS applications. This 

is NOT an obsolescence statement for ECM 3.  

 

Note: Parts obsolescence from electronic manufacturers can present a challenge to post-life support 

plans. Woodward strives to hold inventory or look for alternative parts when components reach their 

end of life. However, there are times when components cannot be obtained and where sufficient last-

time buys cannot be made. In these cases, Woodward cannot always guarantee that we can maintain 

the rationalization support plan.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sai Venkataramanan  

Product Line Manager –Engine Systems  

Phone: + 1 (970) 498-4686  

E-mail:Sai.venkataramanan@woodward.com 

 

 

 


